COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION

MINUTES

MAY 16, 2005

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES
ASSOCIATION WAS A PICNIC LUNCH HELD AT WEST COBB SENIOR
CENTER WITH 50 IN ATTENDANCE. THE INVOCATION WAS GIVEN BY
JAMES DANIEL FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE
FLAG.

IT WAS BROUGHT TO OUR ATTENTION THAT RUTH HAGOOD, MARION
FOWLER, JOHN LASTER, BERNICE BRADLEY AND GINNY HUGHES WERE
SICK. A GET WELL CARD WAS SENT TO EACH OF THEM. WE WISH
FHEM A SPEEDY RECOMERY .

FOUR TICKETS AND PARKING PASSES TO THE BRAVES GAME, DONATED
BY THE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, WERE WON BY MIKE BOLEK. THANKS
TO TRE CHAMBER Of COMMERCE FOR DONATING THE TICKETS.

A DELICIOUS LUNCH CATERED BY WALLACE FOODS WAS ENJOYED BY
ALL. THANKS TO EDITH NALLY WHO ENTERTAINED US PLAYING THE
PIANO WHILE WE WERE WAITING FOR OUR LUNCH.

THANKS TO RUBY LOWRY AND MIKE BOLEK FOR THEIR TIME AND
EFFORE MAKENG THE PICNIC A SUCEESS.

WE ENJOYED FELLOWSHIP WITH EACH OTHER AND ADJOURNED AT
APPROXIMATELY -1 ¢00 P .M.
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